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Celebrate the centenary of the Battle of
Warsaw with us!

We invite you to an exhibition dedicated to one of the most
important battles of the world, which had a key influence in
shaping the political map of Europe of that time. The
exhibition has been prepared by the CBA.

This year, we are celebrating the 100th anniversary of the Battle of Warsaw - battles
fought in the close vicinity of the capital, referred to as the "Miracle on the Vistula
River".

On the fence of the main office of the Bureau in Warsaw, on Al. Szucha side, one can
see an exhibition devoted to events which took place during the Polish-Bolshevik War.
The exhibition is available free of charge and includes 21 thematic boards.

The Battle of Warsaw on 15 August 1920 and the Battle of the Niemen River in
September of that year determined the victory of the Republic of Poland in the Polish-
Bolshevik War.
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